Oak Class – Spring 2020
	Dear Parent/s

This is a brief outline of all the exciting things we will be studying in Oak Class this term. I hope you find it useful.

This term we will base our topic around different story books.
I have included a few notes about homework overleaf. Please help your child to make sure they complete their work and hand it in on time. If there are any problems I am more than happy to help during the week.
	Literacy

The first story we are looking at continues from work begun at the end of last term; Escape from Pompeii.
We will then move on to another book. Topic work will be linked to this.

We will cover a range of genres.

	Science

Rocks and Soils
- Properties

- Types

- Fossils

- How soils are formed

Sound
- How sounds are made
-Features of sound travel

- Changing pitch
	History/Geography
-Continents
-Physical features, including volcanoes, and their location in the world

-Atlas & map work

-Why the Roman empire ended.

	

	Numeracy
Yr 3s:
Multiplication & division

Length & perimeter 

Fractions

Yr 4s:

Position & direction

Statistics

Multiplication & division

Money

Area
Fractions
	Music

‘Three Little Birds’
(Bob Marley)

‘The Dragon Song’
Children will listen and respond, sing and compose music.


	I.C.T.
Children will start by continuing to improve their basic computer and word processing skills.
Children will then learn to design, write and debug programs.

	Art

Children will produce a volcano picture with ink.
They will improve their sketching skills.

Further work TBC.
	P.E.
Swimming 
gymnastics

	R.E.

Festivals
The Last Supper

	French
‘Family and Friends’
- Meet my family
- Pets
- Colours
- My home
- Alphabet
- Easter
	P.S.H.C.E.
 ‘Say No!’
‘Money Matters’


	D.T.
To be decided as topic progresses.



Additional notes
Daily Reading – Please hear your child read as often as possible, recording in their reading records and discuss the books that they have been reading, encouraging them to explore a wide variety of stories, poetry and non-fiction. 

Spellings – Children will practise spellings every day at school and so there is no regular spelling homework but please encourage good spelling and use of a dictionary at home. Spellings, linked to class work, are available on Spelling Shed to be played.
Education city – When appropriate, relevant work will be put on education city for children to practise at home.
Tables –Please help and encourage your child to learn their tables as knowledge is a great aid to mathematical understanding. Children are encouraged to play on times tables rock stars regularly to help.
If you have any queries or would like to speak to me, please see me at the end of the day.

Thank you

Miss A. Wilson

